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This annual charity fundraiser supports disadvantaged children and young people in the UK. Your generous donations totalled an impressive £197; a 

huge thank you for your support . The children looked amazing in their spotty outfits and fantastic Pudsey themed costumes. And the Pudsey short-

bread cookies were extremely popular with our younger diners so thank you to the Catering team for their special menu.  

Our next non-uniform day is on Friday 7th December. Our Christmas Jumper day coincides with the PTFA Christmas Fair; for the privilege, we ask that 

a donation is made towards our Bottle Tombola. Please see overleaf for further information from our PTFA, and thank you all in advance for supporting 

this event. 


